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Wow!  $20 Million in Projects! 
Projects.  The COATC Campus is seeing more capital investment 
and earth moving than has been witnessed here in 54 years.  The 
Base is seeing the Boeing ESM-AWACS project wrapping up, a 
$1.6 million second phase of infrastructure improvements to the 
South Campus begun, and numerous on-Base projects underway.  
Added in there is the $14 million investment by a business 
development prospect that has not yet made a formal 
commitment. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/projects  

Building 4:  It’s Lace and Wheat 
Bids will soon go out on the Building 4 Paint Project.  With tenant 
input, including an online web poll, Alencon Lace and Neutral 
Wheat are the chosen paint scheme colors. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

AFMETCAL Reflects on 10 Years 
This October, AFMETCAL, like Boeing and the COATC, will celebrate 
10 years since base closure.  In an interview with Base Radio, a 
roundtable of AFMETCAL officials reflects on 10 years since 
Privatization-in-Place. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/radio  

 


